
Learning Focus
We're absolutely thrilled to share that music has a high priority
at William Stockton, especially during the festive season! We're
so incredibly lucky to collaborate with Miss Taylor from Little

Voices, who helps us deliver a bespoke curriculum tailored just
for our children. All students from Year 1 to Year 6 benefit from

specialist teaching, making music lessons a highlight of their
week.

In the Early Years Foundation Stage, music is woven into
everything they do – in fact, they sing all day, every day! It’s

such a joyful and enriching part of their curriculum. We can’t
wait to hear those delightful Christmas tunes ringing through

the halls!

Dates and Noticess 
Monday 9th December 9:30 and 2pm  - Reception Christmas

performances
Tuesday 10th December -  Nursery  9:15 Christmas performances
Wednesday 11th December 10am -  Y5/6 Christmas performance

@St Thomas’ Church 
Thursday 12th December 9:30 and 2pm- KS1 Christmas

performances
Friday 13th December 9:30 and 2pm - Y3/4 Christmas performance

Monday 16th December - Breakfast with Santa (limited places)
Tuesday 17th December - Whole school trip to the Panto - Thank

you friends of WS
Wednesday 18th December -Christmas Dinner and Christmas

jumper day
Thursday 19th December - Class Christmas parties

Friday 20th December - Finish at 1pm

Number Smart Nikol K 3B

Self Smart George PC 2LMc

Art Smart Cassian A  3/4M

Body Smart Jasmine N RG

People Smart Felicija C 1W

Nature Smart Rosie F Nursery

Music Smart Joy N 5M

Word Smart Lacey G 6F

Smart Learner Matiullah T 5/6M

Class Percentage

RG 94%

2LMc 99%

4R 96%

5M 98%

AttendanceWinners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
please see our website for information about attendance and punctuality

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Lincoln A RD who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Christmas songs are truly in full swing at William Stockton
as we gear up for our festive performances next week!

During this joyful (and incredibly busy) season for many of
us, it’s vital to remember the importance of kindness. This is

a key focus in our school, and we’ve seen such lovely
interactions among the students. With Christmas melodies

ringing out from every classroom, there’s a wonderful,
heartwarming atmosphere enveloping the school. We can

hardly wait for parents and carers to join us next week as the
children showcase what they’ve been diligently preparing.
It's bound to be a cheerful celebration filled with joy and

talent.

PE Days and Jewellery

Please make sure that children are

not wearing any jewellery for PE

days.  If there is an issue removing

earrings, please provide plasters  to

put over them.

William Stockton Weekly

SMART Awards

Please make sure the office
as an up-to-date email and

phone number for you.  
Many of our letters are now
going to email.  You’ll miss

out if you haven’t kept your
information up-to-date

Be Safe

Be Respectful

Be Ready




